
 

 

 

 
 
    

 
        

Have you planted your pumpkin seed 
yet for Pumpkin Fest? 
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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@city.laconia.nh.us 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you in-
formed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Fri-
day. If you have already signed up to be on our dis-
tribution list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, 
thank you for your interest!  If you would like to be 
added to our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please 
click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

2 Week Total - April 25, 2016 through May 6, 2016 
         Fiscal YTD Recyclables         Savings to Taxpayers Fiscal YTD *        Lost Opportunity Dollars 

        Collected =  1,234.18              (@ $150/ton) =  $185,127.00      Fiscal YTD =  $45,471.00  

  Total Tons Total Tons Percent Tonnage Required  2 Week Lost  

Route Collected Recyclables Recycled to Reach 30% Savings By Not  

  (MSW + Recycling)     Target Reaching Target 

Remote Sites   мфΦфо       

Monday нсΦно сΦто нрΦс҈ тΦут ϷмтмΦлл  

Tuesday оуΦро млΦоу нсΦф҈ ммΦрс ϷмттΦлл  

Wednesday плΦпм уΦрп нмΦм҈ мнΦмн ϷротΦлл  

Thursday опΦпр тΦпт нмΦт҈ млΦоо ϷпнфΦлл  

Friday орΦпм сΦту мфΦм҈ млΦсн ϷртсΦлл  

  Total = 175.03  Route Total = 39.90 Curbside Ave = 23.3% Total = 52.51  Total = $1,890.00 

 Prior 2 Weeks = 22.7% Recycling Saves $$ *Fiscal Year to Date:  7/1/15 - present 

mailto:info@city.laconia.nh.us
mailto:info@city.laconia.nh.us?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List


 

 

 

 
 
    

You can also contact any of the Cityôs  departments for more infor-
mation on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meet-
ings are open to the public. You are invited and encouraged to attend 
and  provide input.   

    
 Follow this link to the 

ñCalendarò page of the City of 
Laconiaôs website. Click on a 
specific meeting for more  
information.  
 
Please check the ñCalendarò 
page often for updated info 
and changes. 

Licensing/Special Events 
  Review Committee 
June 1, 2016, 12:00 noon 
City Hall, Room 200A 
 
Conservation Commission 
June 1, 2016, 6:00 pm 
City Hall, Room 200B 
Agenda 
 
Planning Board 
June 1, 2016, 6:30 pm 
City Hall, Room 200A 
Agenda 
 
Weirs TIF Advisory Board 
June 2, 2016, 1:00 pm 
City Hall, Room 200B 

 
 
     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In honor of Memorial Day the 
Library will be closed on  
Monday, May 30th. 

Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our com-
munity and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of the 
City Council.  Check each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a sched-
ule of the upcoming weekôs meetings. As agendas become available, 
they will be posted to the Cityôs website.  

Become involved in your City 
and make a difference!  

Laconia Public Library 

Upcoming Eventsé.. 

A Harry Potter   
exhibit is coming 
from the National 

Library of         
Medicine to the  

Laconia  Library from  June 6th 
to July 16thé... Stay tuned for     

details! 

The magic in J.K. Rowling's series of Harry Potter 
novels is partially based on Renaissance traditions 
that played an important role in the development of 
Western science, including alchemy, astrology, and 
natural philosophy. Harry Potter's World: Renais-
sance Science, Magic and Medicine explores the  
intersection of these worlds, featuring highlights from 
the collections of the History of Medicine Division                        

at the National Library of Medicine. 

http://www.city.laconia.nh.us/index.php/residents/calendar
http://www.city.laconia.nh.us/uploads/conservation_dept/Agendas%20and%20Minutes/2016/Agenda%20June01%2016.pdf
http://www.city.laconia.nh.us/uploads/administration_dept/docs/agendas/Planning%20Board%2006.01.16%20Agenda.pdf
http://www.laconialibrary.org/
http://www.laconialibrary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Laconia-Public-Library/1478800342339190?rf=146271632077921


 

 

 
 
 

 
 

This yearôs Memorial Day Parade will 
be held on Monday, May 30th!  

 
              Parade participants will begin lining up at 9 am in the vicinity of Wyatt Park.  

The parade will begin at approximately 10 am and proceed to Main Street,  
continuing on to Veteranôs Square where a memorial will be held. 

 
The American Legion is in charge of this yearôs parade; for more information or if you would like to be 

in the parade please contact Earl Beale at 455-2026, or e-mail him at  
earlonbeale06@myfairpoint.net 

We hope to see you there! 
2016  

Memorial 
Day  

Parade!  

AARP Smart Driver Course 

Scheduled for June 2nd at  

Taylor Community 

The AARP Smart Driver Course, offered by AARP Driver Safety, 
is the nationôs first and largest refresher course designed specifi-
cally for drivers age 50 and older. For more than 30 years, the 
course has taught millions of drivers proven safety strategies so 
they can continue driving safely for as long as possible.  
 
The new, updated course is scheduled for Thursday, June 2 from 
9 a.m. to 4 p.m. at Taylor Communityôs Woodside Building, 435 
Union Ave.  Class size is limited to 20 people.  
 

To sign up, please call 524-5600, Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. The nominal fee is 
$15 for AARP members and $20 for non-members, payable the day of class. AARP members should 
bring their cards.  There will be a break for lunch and the Woodside Caf® is available for dining.  
 
This course will help participants: 

- Learn research-based safety strategies that can reduce the likelihood of having a crash 
- Understand the link among the driver, vehicle, and road environment, and how this awareness  
      encourages safer behavior 
- Learn how aging, medications, alcohol and other health-related issues affect driving ability and ways 
to adjust how to allow for these changes 

- Increase confidence 
- Know how to drive safely when sharing the road with other road users 
- Learn the newest safety and advanced features in vehicles 
- Learn when driving may no longer be safe 
- Explore other ways to travel 

 
Some automobile insurance companies in New Hampshire provide discounts to participants who com-
plete this course. People are encouraged to check with their respective insurance agents for more infor-
mation. 

mailto:earlonbeale06@myfairpoint.net


 

 

 

 
 
 

Giving this little puppy a big empowering, Superhero name is 
just the first step for young Thor as he learns a little more 
about the world each day at New Hampshire Humane Society.   
 
Thor and his four littermates were found in the driveway one 
morning. Weôre glad those folks left them with us, rather than 
abandoning them in the woods somewhere; we ARE here to 
help, after all.  
 
Thor is a handsome tan & white pup of terrier extraction; only 
a DNA test (yes they have them for dogs now) will tell the tale 
of his parentage but itôs a reasonable guestimate heôs a gen-
tle, sweet, shy Staffordshire Terrier type.  Perhaps watching 
the documentary, The Champions, might help those decide if 
they wish to open their hearts and home to little Thor. He 
needs some confidence building and required puppy classes 
which are available at New Hampshire Humane Society.  
  
With kind, positive guidance Thor will surely emerge from his 
shell of insecurity into the sunlight of confidence that life with 
caring humans will imbue him with.  
 
The best home for Thor is one with children over twelve years 
of ageé.and did we mention, he likes cats!    

www.nhhumane.org     524-3252 facebook.com/nhhumane 
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Foray into the wild and tame world of herbs in this very fun educational class series. Led by Melissa 
Morrison M.H. of Dragonfly Botanicals. 

Herbal Pathfinder Series 
June 18, 2016 

10:00 am - 12:30 pm 

June's herb workshop continues our exploration in learning plant identification in 
the gardens and forest; then we will begin learning plant medicinal/food properties 
for food & medicine. In the classroom students will learn how to make herbal oils, 
ointments, and natural bug repellents...just in time for bug season! Click here to 
register. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016vEfbh6KeuUlpemXbGlDQdz2R3MlaYuRMRGTD8b6Y-wmNa9DCfBOZSQPrJZTSIOmVc_2pDTpmr5-TT2_hYr9pHG2VrkzZw_kSTbgGNU28tvOsx_Ewfq8ymb50sfXpTKpeFs1oBIgguzwI1wjwjns1lg-7ITet5H8BKVcrRzOCPc=&c=g0a7vGdNopYwUH-_ZDEvFGDoy4siJdted9_hPGFYCMXM3_i-
https://www.facebook.com/NHHumane/

